Sean Murphy
394 Danforth St
Portland, ME 04102

Hello Marjorie--

We spoke in person about the garage I'm rebuilding, but I wanted to follow up with a letter to
give you some idea of dates for the construction. We're planning on taking the building down by the end
of this month. Once the foundation is poured, construction on the new garage will begin right away. I'm
hoping everything will be finished by April 2018.

Thanks for being such great neighbors! As always, you can call me with any questions.

Sean Murphy
310435 3865



